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During lockdown 

Home learning was hard as there was less support at home, as our parents 

were trying to work too, and they aren’t like our teachers. 

We used the blogs and discussions on our website to keep in touch with our 

friends and support each other with our learning. 

We missed our friends and our teachers – they are the source of our learning, 

and we missed the instant support we receive when we put our hand up in 

class. 

We were really overwhelmed in the first lockdown, but the recent lockdown 

was easier because we are used to it now and we all know what we are doing. 

When we came back to school, we had to relearn social skills and how to keep 

a safe distance from each other. 

What we have learnt from the last year 

Our home is not always the best work space. 

Don’t take things for granted. 

It’s good for your mental health to get outside in your garden or go for a walk. 

Some things we didn’t have in lockdown we realised we didn’t need, like going 

in town to the shops. 

 

Leia and Jacob 

 


